
 

 

CAPITAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
PLANNING WING 

Directorate of Urban Planning-I 
  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING RE-PLANNING OF UN-ASSIGNED/ UN-UTILIZED/ 

UN-DESIGNATED LAND IN SECTOR F-8/2, ISLAMABAD. 
 

  All Stakeholders and the General Public is informed through this Notice 

that CDA is considering Re-Planning of Un-Assigned/ Un-Utilized/ Un-Designated Land 

in Sector F-8/2, Islamabad. The proposed Plan is shown below:- 

 

 

2.

  All stakeholders and the General Public are invited to submit their valuable 

comments/ views & objections (if any) alongwith attested copy of CNIC, regarding the 

aforementioned Scheme. The comments may be submitted to                               

Director (Urban Planning-I), CDA within 10 days, after appearance of this Notice. 

 

 
(IJAZ AHMAD SHEIKH) 

Director (Urban Planning-I), CDA 


